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Dear Malvern Families, 
 

What a wonderful day of celebration we enjoyed to mark The Coronation of His Majesty The King! Our                      

children looked absolutely fantastic dressed in their red, white and blue outfits. During the day, the                    

children enjoyed a special coronation themed meal provided by our amazing catering team and also had 

time for a delicious ice cream treat organised by Mrs Shields – it was the perfect way to round off a                    

wonderful celebration! I am sure you will agree it looks like everyone had a fantastic day.  

Have a great weekend!  

Mr James  

Headteacher 



Free LFC Tickets 

Through our partnership work with Liverpool FC, we have been offered some free tickets to two upcoming LFC 
WSL fixtures. Please scan the QR code below to access tickets:  
 
  
  
 
 
 
 
 

Every person can get up to 4 tickets FREE per transaction but tickets are limited 
so please book as soon as possible.   

 

Sports Day 

Sports Days this year will take place outside on the school field and we are very much looking forward to                    

welcoming parents and families into school to support the children as they take part. Children will need to attend 

school in full PE kit on these days. For dates and times, please see the details provided below. 

Please be aware that, as it is outside, all events are all subject to suitable weather conditions and may need to be 

cancelled at short notice.  If there are any changes to dates or times we will communicate these to you as soon as 

possible.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Community Library 

Our school library is open from 8.00am each morning.  Accompanied by an adult, 
children are welcome to come and have a read and browse the shelves before 
school.  Children (and adults) may borrow books during this time and tea, coffee 
and hot chocolate are available for adults.   

Why not join us for a morning read? 

Year Group Date Time 
Nursery (am) Friday 30th June 10:00 – 11:00am 

Nursery (pm & 30 hours) Friday 30th June 2:00 – 3:00pm 

Reception Friday 30th June 2:00 – 3:00pm 

Y5 and Y6 Monday 3rd July  1:30 – 3:15pm 

Y3 and Y4 Tuesday 4th July 1:30 – 3:15pm 

Y1 and Y2 Wednesday 5th July 1:30 – 3:15pm 

Man City 
Sunday 7th May 
2:00pm Kick off 
Prenton Park 
Code: 8U16BI 

Manchester United 
Saturday 27th May 
2:30pm Kick Off 
Prenton Park 
Code: AHL7AB 



Shopping and Cooking with Reception 

This week, children in Reception have been putting their reading and shopping skills to the test by making                   

vegetable soup.  The activity started with each child making their own shopping list, using pictures of various              

vegetables and other ingredients. Then, accompanied by school colleagues, they went on a trip to ASDA to buy 

the items required. 

After purchasing the ingredients, families were invited into school on Friday to work together to prepare some 

delicious vegetable soup.  We would like to thank all the reception families for joining us and for their support and 

enthusiasm. We hope you all enjoy the soup!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Exciting News 

We are delighted to inform you that Miss Doherty has recently been appointed to the position of  learning               

support assistant at Malvern.  Miss Doherty has been in school teaching gymnastics since the autumn term and 

has already become an integral member of the team.   

We are also pleased to share that Ms Thorpe was successful in her recent interview for the position of School 

Business Manager at Malvern. Many of you will already be familiar with Ms Thorpe, from her work within the 

main office over many years.   She is due to take up post in October 2023.  

Finally, it is with great pleasure that we can announce that Miss Murphy has been appointed to the position of 

Assistant Headteacher at Malvern.  Miss Murphy is vastly experienced and has been a member of the                      

senior management team for the past three years and she is very much looking forward to taking on this new role 

as of September 2023.    

I am certain you will agree that they are outstanding colleagues and will wish to join me in wishing them all the 

very best of luck in their new roles.  




